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17th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
London Visit / BF Adventure 2020  
 
On March 16th, the government statement advised against mass gatherings and non-essential travel as a 
result of the coronavirus pandemic. ‘now is the time for everyone to stop non-essential contact with others and 
to stop all unnecessary travel… And you should avoid pubs, clubs, theatres and other such social venues.’ 

 
https://www.gov.uk/government/speeches/pm-statement-on-coronavirus-16-march-2020 

 
This clear instruction from our government, means that the London and BF Adventure trips cannot go 
ahead this year. I know you will be disappointed with this outcome, but the health and safety of pupils and 
staff is paramount at this unprecedented time.  
 
The school is following appropriate administration procedures and making relevant enquiries with the 
insurance company; we will update you in respect of refunds in due course. Given the pressure on 
insurance companies currently, this may take some time, so would be grateful if you could please bear 
with us.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Duncan Ratcliffe 
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